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August 26, 2023 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
It is with pleasure that I highly recommend, Hina Mazharuddin, PA-C, and PAVMT (Physician Assistants in 
Virtual Medicine & Telehealth).  Our program is the 2nd hybrid Physician Assistant program accredited in 
the country and our student cohort are all over the United States.  Since they are learning in a mostly 
online environment through their Didactic phase, the PAVMT educational products seemed a natural fit for 
our learners.  Ms. Mazharuddin taught our PA students as part of their Patient Assessment courses and 
proved that engagement through an online learning platform is valuable tool for teaching history, 
interviewing, and physical examination.   
 
PAVMT and Ms. Mazharrudin have a quality series of talks that teach practical methods for providing 
effective medical care in remote settings. She did an asynchronous lecture followed up by an informative 
case-based teaching session. Students were very engaged due to the format and her ebullient energy. 
They took away useful strategies for gathering patient data through specific interview and physical exam 
techniques in the virtual patient encounter environment.   
 
Students highly rated the content as “Excellent” and feedback was as follows:  
“I loved how interactive it was! This was an amazing experience.” 
“Interactive. I felt so involved.” 
“Hina is so engaging! I liked the case-based learning.” 
“I liked the real life feeling of the cases.”  
“I loved it all and the information & cases were interesting! You also made it a very fun presentation and I 
like how interactive it is “ 
 
Overall, our hybrid cohort felt they were more interested in virtual medicine and telehealth after Ms. 
Mazharuddin’s lecture with case-based learning. And they felt these were techniques they could 
implement in virtual patient encounters.  
 
Again, my highest recommendations and accolades are given to Ms. Mazharuddin and PAVMT. It was a 
very valuable experience for all.  
 
Best regards, 
 
 
Christi Mathis Kobald, PA-C, MMS 
Director of Program Evaluation 
Assistant Professor 
Admissions Chair 
 

 


